
Athletics Committee Meeting 

March 17, 2015 

Self Field House Conference Room 

I.  Call to Order 

The regular meeting of the Athletics Committee was called to order at 2:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, March 17, 2015. 

II.  Roll Call 



The Gender Equity Committee will meet on Thursday, March 19, 2015. 

VII. Faculty Athletic Representative Report 

Dr. Pat Roden stated she is in the process of scheduling the exit survey for 
the women’s and men’s basketball student-athletes who have exalted their 
eligibility.  A survey regarding substance abuse will be given to the women’s 
tennis, men’s basketball and women’s basketball teams.   

The paperwork for the honor society for student-athletes has been 
submitted.  The tentative date for the induction ceremony for student-
athletes will be at the end of April.  Pat asked athletics committee members 
to be present at the induction ceremony. 

VIII.  Athletics Director Report 

Mark Linder updated the committee on the following items: 

• The cross country team was named Academic All American. 
• Softball and baseball are doing well.  The combined winning 

percentage is 80%. 
• Tennis is doing well.  
• The letter of support for the 2015-16 Scholarship Budget years has 

been submitted and approved by the Strategic Planning and Budget 
Study Committee. 

• Chloe Richards, National Soccer Player of the Year, spoke to the UNA 
Board of Trustees about her experiences at UNA. 

     IX.      Old Business  

Dr. Miranda Bowie stated the Student Handbook on the www.roarlions.com               
is not updated.   

The committee discussed the selection guidelines for the Student Athlete of 
the month.  Community service, academics and athletics were some 
suggestions.  The committee tabled the discussion. 

X.      Adjourn 

Dr. Pat Roden made the motion to adjourn the meeting and Mrs. Christa                    
Raney seconded the motion.  The next Athletics Committee meeting will be 
Tuesday, April 21, 2015.  
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